
           9/07/2018 

Madison County Board of Supervisors: 

This letter is written to request our church to be exempt from taxes. The church name is Iglesia 

Restauracion (parcel# owned 072I-29D-003/01.02). The property was purchased in August 2017. 

We are requesting exemption from property taxes beginning year 2018. The property is being 

used as a non-profit church. I also request to be added to the Board of Supervisors agenda to be 

considered for property tax exemption. The property is currently being used on the following 

days for the following reasons: 

Mondays- Discipleship classes 

Wednesday- Night worship/service 

Thursdays- Worship Ministry Practice 

Saturday- Youth Service 

Sunday- Worship/ Service  

For any further questions you may contact the Secretary in charge, Evelyn Aviles 662-607-0238. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely,  

 

Evelyn Aviles 


